Ladak, Sabreena

From:

David Beattie

Sent:

March-14-15 4:39 PM

To:

Clerks; Zeinabova, Blanka

Cc:

thehelloprojectcanada@gmail.com; David Beattie; Allan Hunt; thehellopro

Subject:

The HELLO Project applies to appear as a delegation to the SOCIAL PLANI

COMMITTEE

Dear Blanka and the City of Burnaby Clerks' Department,

The HELLO Project would like to appear as a delegation to the Social Planning Committee meetin Wednesday April 1, at 6pm, in the council chamber.

Your website asks for three specific pieces of information:

1. SUBJECT.

We are speaking about our project to erode social isolation in Burnaby and Metro Vancouver.

2. Name and address of the speaker (s):

David Beattie and Allan Hunt.

Apartment 302, Number 13876 102nd Avenue, Surrey, BC. V3T 1P1

Regards,

David Beattie